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• Finalize arrangements for Tahoe Basin Fire Chiefs VIP seating and related logistics at 

the 2023 Lake Tahoe Summit at the Kings Beach State Recreation Area in Kings 

Beach. 

 

• Secure opportunity and invitation for Tahoe Basin Fire Chiefs to attend and 

participate in an August 7th small group Pre-Tahoe Summit meeting with California 

U.S. Senate Alex Padilla and staff at Granlibakken in Tahoe City. 

 

• Secure invitation for Chief Leighton and other North Tahoe/Meeks Bay 

Representatives to participate in the August 8th Pre-Summit field tour for 

Congressional and other staff along the West Shore (within the North Tahoe/Meeks 

Bay Service area). 

 

• Attend August 9th 2023 Lake Tahoe Summit at the Kings Beach State Recreation Area 

in Kings Beach and the post-Summit luncheon to follow at the UNR Tahoe Campus in 

Incline Village. Various advocacy conversations with members of the Tahoe 

Congressional Delegation and staff and various regional and local leaders. 

 

• Continue to work as a member of the Lake Tahoe Partnership federal advocacy team 

in support of legislation to extend the authorizations of the Lake Tahoe Restoration 

Act (LTRA) for ten-years, through federal fiscal year 3024 and continued advocacy 

for Lake Tahoe’s FY 2024 LTRA appropriations requests. 

 

• Continue to participate in meetings related to potential federal legislation intended to 

“modernize” the existing 1980 Burton-Santini land acquisition bill. 

    

• Participate in Lake Tahoe Partnership meetings to prepare for advocacy trip to meet 

with Congressional representatives and staff in Washington, D.C. September 10-14, 

2023. 

 

  

 

 


